
PUBLIC SUBMISSION 

As of: 5/21/19 3:13 PM 

Received: April 30, 2019 

Status: Posted 

Posted: May 02, 2019 

Tracking No. 1k3-99ne-s2hf 

Comments Due: June 24, 2019 

Submission Type: Web 

Docket: NRC-2018-0195 

OMB Clearance for 10 CFR Part 71, Packaging and Transportation of Radiological Material 

Comment On: NRC-2018-0195-0001 

Information Collection: Packaging and Transportation of Radioactive Material 

Document: NRC-2018-0195-0003 

Comment on FR Doc # 2019-08138 

 

Submitter Information 

Name: Kyle Gould 

 

General Comment 

Hello, my name is Kyle Gould and I am a concerned citizen from New York State. 

 

I'm writing to demand that the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission continue collecting and 

sharing data regarding transportation and packaging of materials. Nuclear material is especially 

hazardous due its extreme radioactivity, so special precautions must be made to make sure that 

the packaging is secure and transportation is safe. This also includes making sure that there is 

data collected to make sure that proper procedure is followed. This means following the 

procedures laid out by the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act for waste and that any and 

all material must be supplied with a material safety data sheet. All material must also be recorded 

during receiving as well to make sure that the RCRA Section C regulations are enforced. 

 

Kyle Gould  




